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June 1, 2016


[bookmark: _GoBack]Dear Mr. Smith:

Thank you for taking the time to meet with me this morning to discuss the Staff Nurse position. I enjoyed learning more about your facility and I am excited about the opportunity to work in such a challenging clinical environment. As we discussed, I worked in environments very similar to yours and I feel that I would fit in well with your team-oriented approach and be an asset to your staff.

It was a pleasure to meet with you, and I appreciate your continued consideration for this exciting position. I look forward to hearing from you soon.

Regards,


Addison Rosado

